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From: Gillian Williams 
Sent: 04 March 2024 12:33
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel

I am writing to you as a regular supplier at Sandy Cove Hotel. I have regularly worked 
there late into the evening caring for children and babysitting 
 
The weddings are well run, all staff being attentive to both guests and suppliers needs 
 
They are very aware of the noise level and being conscious of the local community 
 
There are large bifold doors which can be closed to reduce the noise level considerably 
 
This wedding venue provides work not only for all the hotel staff involved but also to 
numerous wedding suppliers 
 
It would be a huge financial loss to the community if the weddings were not allowed to 
continue 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gilly Williams - proprietor of Gilly's Helping hands 
 
 

Gilly's Helping Hands Childcare Services 

Feedback from recent crèches 

Bride - "Thank you so much, you were a pleasure and so easy to work with" 

Parents - "it was the first wedding in years we actually properly witnessed and could remember, their children couldn't 
stop talking about how much fun they had at the wedding” 

Venue - "It is always good to have you and your team here to know that the children are in “safe hands”, it really 
helps to take the pressure off our team and to help parents get the most out of the occasion. We really appreciate 
your professionalism." 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


